
 

 
 

UPCOMING INCENTIVE FIELD TRIP 
 
Our final FIELD TRIP of the year will be on the last day of school – Friday, May 24, 
2024. We are so excited to wrap up a phenomenal school year by visiting Vanderbilt’s 
campus for a college tour and participating in a field day at the Northwest YMCA.  
 

  
 

Scholars must earn the opportunity to participate in the field trip. To be eligible to attend 
the field trip, scholars must continue to display scholarly qualities through the next two 
weeks: April 29th – May 10th.    

Eligibility Window: April 29th – May 10th  
 
● Scholars must maintain good attendance. Scholars will not qualify if they have 2 or 

more unexcused absences within the eligibility window. 
● Scholars must arrive at school on time and refrain from early dismissals. Scholars 

will not qualify if they have 3 or more tardies or early dismissals within the eligibility 
window. 

● Scholars must maintain good behavior in the classroom. Scholars will only be 
partially eligible if they earn 4 or 5 red days. Scholars will be ineligible if they earn 6 or 
more red days or earn/have a suspension within the eligibility window. 

● Scholars must complete their lifework nightly. Scholars will not qualify if they earn 3 
or more lifework infractions within the eligibility window. 

● Scholars must have all outstanding late pick-up fees cleared by the front office. 
● If you haven’t submitted the required school supplies, all supplies must be 

submitted. 
● All University Night requirements must be met by Friday, May 17th. Please reach 

out to the front office for a make-up if you have not completed this requirement.  
 
You will be notified on by Friday, May 17th if your scholar earns the opportunity to 
participate. We thank you for your hard work at home and ask for your continued support 
in helping our students grow into successful scholars of our community! 


